
From: Christina Dudley 
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 8:46 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Awberry Farm Barn - 22873 

 

 
Dear licensing West Berkshire 

 
Ref: Awberry Farm Barn - 22873 

 
I have lived in Beenham for 4 years and 9 months. I am writing to you to confirm my 
support for the Premises Licence Application for Awberry Farm, reference Awberry 

Farm Barn - 22873. 

 

It is my opinion that the owners of Awberry Farm will support and uphold the four 
licensing objectives; The prevention of crime and disorder, Public safety, The 
prevention of public nuisance and The protection of children from harm. 

 
The comprehensive operating schedule provided with the Application highlights 

many enforceable conditions, such as the noise limiter together with noise 
monitoring which will specifically mitigate any concerns around public nuisance. In 
addition, the Awberry Farm Barn is unlikely to give rise to issues around public 

safety, as there are limitation on the number of guests in attendance as well as hours 
of operation. I also believe that the owners will make sure that all children will be 

protected from harm. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Christina Dudley 

(redacted) 
Beenham 
RG7 5 

 
 

 


